
DUVAL COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
PHOTO ID POLICY UPDATE

POLICY IN EFFECT UNTIL AUGUST 15, 2023

Applies to Duval County Public School students only.  
Students from other schools must still use their school ID.

As Duval County Public School students were asked to turn in their ID 
cards at the end of the school year, the Jacksonville Transportation 
Authority has determined other methods of identification DCPS students 
can use to continue to ride the bus for free this summer.

Any of the following will be accepted this summer to allow a student to 
ride the bus for free:

•	 Their old school ID.

•	 A printed report card.

•	 Proof of enrollment via the DCPS Focus app on their mobile phone.

•	 A birth certificate showing their age as 18 or under.

This policy will end after DCPS students return to school and receive  
their new ID cards. Students return to school on August 14, the policy  
ends on August 15.

All Jacksonville Middle & High School

STUDENTS STILL RIDE FREE


